

Tisbury Parish Council <tisburypc@gmail.com>

WALPA – Notes and Actions from our meeting today

1 message

Campbell Ritchie <campbellrmtc@gmail.com>

22 February 2022 at 15:50

To: Kim Power <kim@kimpower.co.uk>, Gavin Grant <gavingrant@btinternet.com>, Exton59 <exton59@aol.com> Cc: Steve Siddall <steve@thesids.net>, cindy creasy <candycactus@aol.com>, <Horace.Prickett@wiltshire.gov.uk>, tony nicklin <tony.nicklin@btconnect.com>, Graham Hill <gihill84@gmail.com>, Gerard Murray <gmurray866@aol.com>, Janet Amos <janet@tisbury-biz.co.uk>, Tisbury Parish Council <tisburypc@gmail.com>, Roger Budgen <rogerbudgen@ymail.com>, John Eaton <john.eatonpdg@gmail.com>, Martin Smith <martin@haefen.co.uk>, stevewalls@royalwoottonbassett.gov.uk, Ray Thomas <ray.thomas@purtonparishcouncil.gov.uk>, richard@potterne.info, Robert Hunt-Grubbe <huntgrubbe@gmail.com>, Peter Deck peterdeck75@gmail.com>, Richard Moody <richard.moody@ymail.com>, Russell Willsmer <craftwithus@aol.com>, mhall@marlborough-tc.gov.uk, "Clark, Ernie" <Ernie.Clark@wiltshire.gov.uk>, Melvyn Hourigan <MelvynMJH@hotmail.co.uk>, Simon Fisher <Simon.Fisher@devizes-tc.gov.uk>, Richard Ormerod <richard6ormerod@icloud.com>, peter gilchriest <peter.gilchriest@gmail.com>, Steve Abbott <a>Conroy@chippenham.gov.uk>, Sarah Glen <sarah.glen@calnewithout-pc.gov.uk>, medwards@calne.gov.uk, Bob Tallon <bobballon@tiscali.co.uk>, Isabel McCord <isabel.mccord@hotmail.co.uk>, richard@rsjtucker.com, Cllr Alex Kay <cllr.kay@bradfordonavontowncouncil.gov.uk>, dwingrove@akpc.org.uk, Mark Clarke <markclarke@crickladetowncouncil.gov.uk>, duncanmay@crickladetowncouncil.gov.uk, Pepper Barney <pepper@bibostudio.com>, Teresa Strange <clerk@melkshamwithout.co.uk>, David McKnight <David.McKnight@melksham-tc.gov.uk>, Ian James <iijamesconsulting@aol.com>, Deborah Urch <Deborah.Urch@westburytowncouncil.gov.uk>, Christopher Hall <cbwhall@outlook.com>, nickbaker@laverstockford.co.uk, parish-clerk@laverstock-ford.co.uk, vicbussereau@laverstock-ford.co.uk, Caroline Minshell <caroline.l.minshell@gmail.com>, pauline cameron@hotmail.co.uk, achild@salisburycitycouncil.gov.uk,

mugzietenorsax@gmail.com, gordon.king@westburytowncouncil.gov.uk, matthew.dean@westburytowncouncil.gov.uk,

clerk@seendparishcouncil.co.uk, adam Gilmore <adam.gilmore@bhwbparishcouncil.org.uk>, Andrew Lennox <andrew.lennox.GSPC@hotmail.com>, Nick Stokes <nj stokes@hotmail.com>, cloudshill200@gmail.com,

Ken McCall <sandraandken@hotmail.co.uk>, Anne Henshaw <annehenshaw@freeuk.com>, parish.clerk@lynehamandbradenstoke-pc.gov.uk, georgina.abear@seendparishcouncil.co.uk,

Dear All

sehunt34@btinternet.com

Thank you for a great turn out today and a positive meeting.

I have attached the slides from my short update. They include a letter from James Gray to Michael Gove which shows that the interest of our local MPs in the plight of Neighbourhood Planning is growing and some of the right questions are being asked of government by them and Wiltshire Council.

The other development is that a small team from WALPA has been offered a 'brainstorming' meeting with Nick Botterill and members of the Strategic Planning Team with a view to developing additional practical proposals that can be put to government to address the current issues we are facing, plus proposals that could improve outcomes in Wiltshire while these national problems persist.

To this end we are putting together a Working Group to prepare for the meeting. It also has a brief to specify what legal advice we might wish Wiltshire Council to obtain and/ or that we should develop a proposal to obtain independently.

Please do let me know if you like to join Graham Hill, Alan Hill, Kim Power, Peter Deck and myself on this Working Group.

The only disappointment this morning is that no one asked Kim or I for our autographs after our short outing on BBC Radio 4' Analysis Programme 'Planning, Housing and Politics' last night (repeated on Sunday and available on BBC Sounds)...

Onwards!

Best regards

Campbell

07802638424